
Greetings & Happy New Year!

In 2023, I will celebrate my 30th year in the Municipal Supply Industry.  I am excited to announce
that Mike Heaslip, our NY Sales Rep will begin working the Westchester sales territory alongside
me this year, and I anticipate that he will take over the territory in the next year or two.
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As our company has added Sales Reps in NJ, LI and NY, I have been required to spend more time
and e�orts in the main o�ce.  Managing our Sales Reps, Customers, Orders and running our Sign
Shop have become more important to the growth of our company, and I will focus more attention
on each aspect.

There will be no major changes, you can always reach me on my cell or by email ANYTIME if you 
need something.  I will stay active in both the WCAMPWA and WPCATSOH organizations.

I am excited for you to meet Mike and get to know him, he is a great guy with 6 years
of Glenco sales experience in Putnam, Orange, Ulster, Dutchess, Rockland and Sullivan Counties.

Please feel free to contact Mike Heaslip-  Mike@Glencosupply.com  845-490-4203.

Warm Regards,

Glen Abrams
President
914.262.9960
800.752.8277
Glen@Glencosupply.com


